Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: JREID@waterboards.ca.gov
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Orphan Case B0038 - Thompson Property

Hi Judy! I’'m responding with your inquiry regarding the Thompson Property Orphan Case BO038 (ACEH RO2933). |
contacted the Mr. Joseph Cotton, environmental consultant for the case, for the case status. He confirmed the site is
currently in post-remediation verification monitoring. A recently conducted groundwater monitoring event report will
be provided to our office in the next few weeks. Mr. Cotton said he performed a limited soil and soil-gas verification
monitoring event. This report also will be provided to our office in the next few weeks. He indicated he would be
recommending targeted soil excavation. The data will need to be reviewed prior to our response.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




